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Wishing Happy Birthdays in August to: 

August 11th Edith S 

August !8th  Jim L 

August 19th Martha B 

August Church Services in our Chapel: 

Thurs, August 1 3:00 Anglican Church 

Sun, August 4 No Church 

Sun, August 11 No Church 

Sun, August 18 Baptist Church 

Sun, August 25 Associated Gospel Church 

Your Residents’ Council meets on the last 

Thursday of each month at 10:00 in the 

Activity Room 

We’ve had new residents move in this month.  

Be sure to give a big Bayfield welcome to Jean F,  

Audrey T & Lois M 

August Music & Entertainment: 

Sat, August 3 10:00 Visit with Clover (Therapy Dog) 

Tues, August 6 9:30 Valencia on Piano 

Sat, August 10 2:00 Sherriffs’ Brothers 

Mon, August 12 10:45 Stories with Bill Neil 

Tues, August 13 2:00 Tom Valiquette 

Sat, August 17 3:30 Al Visser 

Tues, August 20 9:30 Valencia on Piano 

Mon, August 26 10:45 Stories with Bill Neil 

Wed, August 28 3:30 Jumping Jimmy 

 

Staffing Changes: 

Lisa has decided to leave her position as General 

Manager.  A new General Manager will start on Mon, 

August 6th.  Her name is Amy Morrow and we look 

forward to welcoming her.  Lisa has recently accepted 

the position as Marketing Manager and will stay on 

until December. Lisa will be here in August to train 

Amy and introduce her to all of you.  

As some of you may have heard, Southbridge has  

decided to restructure the Office Manager role. So 

unfortunately, Greta is no longer with the company. 

We wish her well in the future. Lori-Ann Morin is fill-

ing in in the interim. 

And on a very sad note, Kristin DeJong has decided to 

resign from her position as Wellness Director.  Her 

last day will be August 23. She has been with Bayfield 

for 16 years. She started as a Personal Aide at just 15 

before going to college and becoming a Practical 

Nurse. She rounded out her career with us as our 

amazing Wellness Director. We thank her for all hard 

work, dedication and compassion over the years. She 

has been a wonderful member of our team and 

home. We wish her well in the future and look for-

ward to her visiting us! 

Meal Guest Reminders: 

• Guests are $7 each 

• Notice must be given when you will have 

guests attending so we can be sure we have 

space 

• You & your guests will be on first seating as 

second seating is already too busy 

Tuck Shop is Open! 

For now, it will be open Mondays, Wednesdays 

and Fridays from 1:30-3:30. Volunteers to man 

it can sign up with Nancy in Activities.  It has 

lots of snacks and necessities. It is cash only. 

 

Bible Study with Tami  is moved to  

Wednesdays at 10:45. 


